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Dear Parents 

Happy New Year!  The children all seem to 

have been thrilled that Father Christmas 

came to visit them and it is lovely to see them back 

at school.  

 

CURRICULUM INFORMATION MEETINGS 

Meetings will be held next week to let you all know 

what the children will be learning about this term.  

Please remember if you are unable to attend the 

meeting, paper copies will be sent home and all 

information will be placed on our website. 

Tuesday 10th January @ 2:50pm Reception Class 

Wednesday 11th January @ 3:15pm Yr 1 & 2 

Friday 13th January @ 3:15 Yr 3 & 4 

 

SWIMMING 

Lessons will commence on Friday 6th January. 
 

SCHOOL CLUBS 

Club letter will be sent out next week and clubs will 

not commence until Monday 16th January. 

 

WALKING BUS 

Will begin Friday 13th January. 

 

CLASS CELEBRATION 

Year 3 & 4 will be inviting parents to their class 

celebration at 2:45pm on Tuesday 24th January. 

Year 2 class celebration will be on Tuesday 14th 

March at 2:45pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

JANUARY  2017      

Friday 6th 
Swimming begins 
 

Tuesday 10th  2:50pm 
Reception Curriculum 
Information Mtg 
 

Wednesday 11th 3:15pm 
Yr 1 & 2 Curriculum 
Information Mtg 
 
Friday 13th 3:15pm  
Yr 3 & 4 Curriculum 
Information Mtg 
 
w/c Monday 16th 
Clubs to begin 
 
Friday 13th 
Walking Bus begins 
 
Tues 24th  2:45 
Year 3 & 4 Celebration 
 
w/c 30th  
National Story Telling Week 
 

 
 
 

BREAK UP FOR HALF 
TERM 

Thursday 16th February 
 

SCHOOL RE-OPENS 
Monday 27th February 
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NATIONAL STORY TELLING WEEK 

w/c 30 January During this week we will be focussing on story telling.  Further 

information will follow but parents and children may want to start thinking 

about fairy tale characters as we are going to ask the children to come to 

school dressed as a fairy tale character on the Thursday of that week.  (They 

will need to know what character they are going to be by Monday 30th January).  

We are also going to hold a puzzle activity for parents to solve with their 

children after school on Friday 3rd February.  We will also be asking if there are 

any parents who would like to come into school to tell a story to a group of 

children on Tuesday 31st January.    

 

Please remember Friday 17th February is a Teaching Training Day and children 

do not attend school. 

 

 

 

Please regularly check your email account for any communication 

from school. This is very important. Thank you.  

 

 

SCHOOL BREAKS UP: Thursday 16th February 3:15pm & will Re-open on Monday 

27th February 2017. 

 

 

 

 


